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Executive Meeting Minutes 
 
Monday, April 8, 2013 7pm Alder Arena Rotary Room 
 
Attendees: Natasha Hussey, Dave Giles, Colleen Sheppard, Steve 
Poole, Jenny Duggan, Steve Sumka, Mike Smith, Rick Stevens, Mike 
Goodfellow, Craig Barnacle, Marie Feeney, Darren Hall, Sheri Marks,  
 
Regrets: Les Kent, Joanne Wilson 
 
Call to Order: 7:02 pm 
 
Minutes 
 
Craig Barnacle motion to pass, Terri Kent 2nd the motion. All in 
favour, minutes passed. 
 
Office Space 
 
OMH will have to find a new space for office, the town wants OMH 
out of the space in Tony Rose. The town is looking into space in 
Alder Arena, Red rink by the walking track. They are offering a five 
year no rent deal, OMH just has to supply the material.  
 
Rep Teams 
 
There still is openings for coaches for the PeeWee AE2, Midget AE.  
Jason Howell, coach for the PeeWee AE1 team has to decide if he 
going to move up to an A team. If he decides to move up to an A 
team, he can take imports. Dave Giles asked if the coaches filled out 
the evaluation for the player. They should have been filled out by 
now. Rick Stevens asked if each director could help Darren Hall and 
Craig Barnacle on the Rep side, whenever needed. Natasha Hussey 
asked if there would be a Intra-City team for PeeWee, Rick Stevens 



said probably not since there is 2 AE teams. Natasha & Rick went to 
Brampton and asked how many there was at that PeeWee age 
group. OMH will have to get registration numbers before they can 
decide to have an Intra-City team for PeeWee.  
 
Intra-City Meeting 
 
Each team will be charged $170.00 in their loop, which is $10.00/kid. 
The AP rules are a maximum of 4 and minimum of 2. They can only 
AP a player if someone is hurt. They are allowed only 3 tournaments. 
There will be no Novice Intra-City team. 
 
Respects In Sports 
 
Other hockey organizations make their members take a course on-
line before their child can play focusing on parental behavior. The 
cost is roughly $15.00/person and only one member per household 
has to take it. There are 3 members on Risk management this 
coming season, we should use them more if they are needed. They 
would like some more guidelines. So we can get them from Oakville 
& Brampton. Rick Stevens would like Risk Management/other board 
members to get some guidelines. 
 
Jerseys 
 
Natasha Hussey and Joanne Wilson met with Bauer/Sanderson and 
ordered 4 sets of jerseys per division 
 
 

 

 


